
 

Newsletter 

Week 26                                                                              Friday 5th April 

Monday 22nd April School is closed 

Tuesday 23rd April Music lessons: Keyboard and Woodwind 

After School: Football  

Wednesday 24th April Music lessons: Violin 

Book Fair Opens  

Thursday 25th  April Music lessons: Guitar 

After School: Football and Beatlets 

Friday 26th  April Swimming lessons Class 4 

Auditions for Our School’s Got Talent 

 

 

Easter Celebrations 

 

We have had lots of fun this week celebrating the festival of Easter. The cakes that were 

made yesterday for the Bake-Off Competition were beautiful and very well made. Thank 

you to those that took part. The sale raised over £130 for the School Council to use. 

Today saw many fantastical creations in the form of bonnets and decorated eggs. Yet 

again it never ceases to amaze us how imaginative they are. There will be photographs 

posted onto the school website. 

  

 

Happy Easter to you all! 

 



School Book Fair 

 

 

The travelling book fair will be in school from Wednesday 24th April. The children will be given 

an opportunity to look at the books earlier on in the day. It will be possible to buy the books 

from 3,15pm on Wednesday 24th April from the school hall. The book fair will be open every 

afternoon, from 3.15pm until 4.00pm, with the final day being Tuesday 30th April. 

 

 

 

Staffing 

Mrs Brereton will be joining us after Easter to be class two’s teacher, whilst Miss Simpson 

remains absent from school. Mrs Brereton will remain at ST. Thomas’, until Miss Simpson 

returns to work. 

 

Mrs McCabe, also remains absent from work due to her arm injury that she sustained in 

November. It is unlikely that Mrs McCabe will be back at work before mid-June. 

 

 

Wisepay 

Please accept my apologies over the way the transition to using Wisepay has been dealt 

with. I would like to assure you that the office staff have worked tirelessly to eliminate any 

problems that have arisen. However, the issues that have arisen are the fault of Wisepay. It 

is important that you are able to set up your accounts and order your child’s school dinner, 

before the deadline of Sunday 21st April. 

 

If you are struggling, please contact Wisepay directly on 0845 899 0011. 

 

 

 


